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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
For the next few weeks, we will be making a small adaptation to the drinks available at break and lunch. 
We will not be selling bottled water to students due to a significant rise in litter across the academy site. 
Students will still be able to access free water from our water cooler dispensers and all students have 
been given a Morton Academy Water Bottle.  The canteen will still have a variety of fruit juices and 
other drinks available for students.  For the meal deal, students will receive a carton of fruit juice 
instead of water at the same prices as the current deals.  
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions regarding this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  

 


